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Another fortnight has flown by at
WGSA, with plenty going on both in
and out of the classroom. Some of
our students have been in action at
dodgeball club, showing off their agility
and teamwork in a fast-paced and
competitive environment. Meanwhile,
a group of students represented the
school in a boccia competition and did
brilliantly. For those unfamiliar, boccia
is a precision sport similar to bowls,
designed to be inclusive and requiring
skill, strategy, and accuracy. Well done
to all who took part!
Over in the kitchens, the school has
been filled with the sweet smell of
flapjacks as students have been baking
up a storm in cooking lessons. A new
enrichment has also started this term,
with students learning Makaton—a
form of sign language that uses signs
and symbols to support
communication, helping to make
language more accessible for all.
Science Club has been keeping busy  

too, using bug catchers to investigate
the creepy crawlies around school
while also experimenting with the law
of conservation of energy using a large
(and rather crudely constructed)
pendulum in the science lab.
Thursday marked Lab Technician
Appreciation Day, so a big thank you
goes out to our lab tech for all the
behind-the-scenes work that keeps
our science lessons running smoothly
—Science Club students especially
appreciate all the help and support!
Looking ahead, Year 10 students will
be sitting their mock exams next term,
so now is a great time to start revising
over the Easter break. Also, Year 9
Options Evening is coming up, where
students will have the chance to
choose their GCSE subjects for next
year.
That’s all for this issue—have a great
Easter break, and we’ll see you next
time for more updates from around
the school!
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A word from...

Molly, Y8
Hello, my name is Molly, and I’m
in Year 8. I believe that West
Grantham is the best school for
helping students develop a
growth mindset. This school
offers many fun activities for
everyone to take part in, helping
them feel welcome.

New students, especially Year 7s,
may feel a little lost in our
wonderful school (the staircases
are really confusing when you
first join), which is why we have
friendly students from different
year groups to help guide them
to their lessons and around the
building. West Grantham has a
strong reputation for welcoming
new learners, and just this past
week, we had about 30 new
students join us. Some of my
classmates and I have been
buddied up with them to help
them settle in. They’re really nice
and have been a fantastic
addition to the West Grantham
family!
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